
THE SOUTHEAST MORRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
MORRIS COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

 
NOTICE OF ISSUANCE OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO 

HARTER ROAD WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 
 

ORIGINAL BID OPENING: APRIL 3, 2025 AT 11:00 AM 
REVISED BID OPENING: APRIL 10, 2025 AT 11:00 AM 

The original bid proposal package for HARTER ROAD WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT, for The 
Southeast Morris County Municipal Utilities Authority in Cedar Knolls, New Jersey is amended as 
noted in ADDENDUM NO. 1 and this Addendum shall become a part of the bid proposal package. 

Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Form when submitting bids.  In 
a case where Bidders fail to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum, the proposal will 
nevertheless be construed as though the Addendum has been received and acknowledged, and 
submission of the proposal will constitute acknowledgement by the Bidder of the receipt of same. 

The bid proposal package including Addendum No. 1 may be examined and obtained at the 
offices of the Authority, 19 Saddle Road, Cedar Knolls, New Jersey 07927, Monday through Friday, 
between the hours of 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM.   


